
 

M.Ed. in Reading, Language, and Literacy 
 

The M.Ed. in Reading, Language, and Literacy was recommended for deactivation because the 

program has been impacted by state of Georgia changes in teacher certification and degree 

requirements for teachers in graduate programs. The deactivation of the aforementioned program 

will allow the College of Education to focus resources and growth initiatives on existing 

programs. At this time, the College of Education is focused on consolidating programs so that 

recruiting efforts may be focused on programs with greater potential for strong growth and 

sustainability in the future. With recent changes from the PSC and current trends in education, 

the College of Education voted to deactivate the program. 

 


